
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Next week, we begin our Design & Technology experience where will be making a seasonal, healthy snack. The children will be 
learning different preparation techniques, such as, chopping, peeling and mixing.   
  
On Wednesday 6th December, please can your child bring a chopping board and a normal dinner knife (like the ones pictured 
below) to school with them to use to make their Christmas Skewer.   
  
We do have some spares at school, but not enough for every child and due to food safety and hygiene the children will not be 
allowed to share utensils.   
  
If you have any queries regarding our experience, please do not hesitate to ask.  
  
Kind regards,   
  
Mrs Lucas & Miss Jessey  
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